From: PSC Public Comment

Subject: RE: Public comment on PSC case #2023-00310

Date: Thursday, May 23, 2024 8:45:00 AM

Case No. 2023-00310

Thank you for your comments on the application of Big Rivers Electric Corporation. Your comments in the
above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s
consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2023-00310, in any further correspondence. The

documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for: 2023-00310 (ky.gov),

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

rrorn: I

Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 11:16 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Public comment on PSC case #2023-00310

Dear Kentucky Public Service Commission,

Member-owners of Big Rivers need warm homes, affordable energy, clean air, and a safe
climate. This can only be accomplished with renewable sources. Don't let Big Rivers ruin
the climate and raise our bills by using outdated technology ! Good net metering allows
homeowners to help. No new generating capacity that is not renewable!

Thank you for ensuring that Kentuckians' voices are an important part of the regulatory
process.

Sincerely,
robert mayton
5200 Owensboro, KY 42303





